
September 2018

Dear Community Members, 

The District has been engaged in planning a capital project to maintain 
and enhance our campus since the Fall of 2016.  We have benefited from 
community input and expert advice along the way. We are now in 
the final phase of preparing for a capital project. 

Please join us at a community forum to discuss  
the proposed scope of the capital project 
under consideration and the options for 
funding.  Get your questions answered 
and provide us with additional feedback.  
We  anticipate making a final decision 
on what will be presented to voters 
by the end of October. 

Log on to our website….  
pocanticohills.org for more 
information and to view  
the site master plan,  
proposed capital budget 
and executive timeline. 

Sincerely,
Carol Conklin-Spillane
Superintendent  

Forums will be held: 

October 1st 7:00-9:00 PM  -  Library 
October 4th 9:30-11:30 AM -  Board Room 
October 9th 7:00-9:00 PM  -  Library 
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